
From: Debbie Tarry
To: Carolyn Wurdeman; Chris Eggen; Chris Roberts; Doris McConnell; Jesse Salomon; Keith McGlashan; Shari

Winstead; Will Hall; John Norris
Subject: FW: sound transit and ridgecrest park -- Councilmember Roberts question last monday
Date: Monday, November 04, 2013 3:01:44 PM

Council –
 
Here is a follow-up to a question raised as part of the budget discussion last week from
Councilmember Roberts regarding any future potential payment from Sound Transit on property
they need to use from Ridgecrest Park.
 
Debbie Tarry
Interim City Manager
City of Shoreline
Phone:  206-801-2212
E-Mail:  dtarry@shorelinewa.gov
 

From: Kirk McKinley 
Sent: Monday, November 04, 2013 2:54 PM
To: Patti Rader; Debbie Tarry; Robert Hartwig
Cc: Alicia McIntire
Subject: sound transit and ridgecrest park -- Councilmember Roberts question last monday
 
Just heard back from ST.  Ridgecrest park was acquired through the Forward Thrust Bond program
which requires replacement.  ST will be taking a strip from the park, and will replace it in kind with
other land adjoining the park.  They are working with Parks Dept on this.  No money will change
hands.
 
Kirk McKinley
Transportation Services Manager
City of Shoreline
17500 Midvale Ave N, 98133
206-801-2481
kmckinley@shorelinewa.gov
www.shorelinewa.gov
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